LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Greetings and salutations, fellow bibliophiles! New and new-to-us books are cropping up here at the reading center almost faster than dandelions on a lawn right now. The two most-expanded sections? Children’s Picture Books and our Large Print Collection have both benefitted greatly from the generosity of the community at large, as well as growing through our new-book purchases. With the dark of winter behind us and the daylight lingering ever longer, it’s a good thing we have more books to help fill those evening hours!
     Speaking of filling those evening hours, we have a rather impressive collection of gardening books to help you plan out your vegetable or flower beds until the last expected frost date finally passes and we can actually start putting plants in the soil. Not sure when the last expected frost date is, or what that even refers to? Come on in and we can help you out with that!
     Don’t forget to place your guess! How many books do we have in circulation? There are gift certificates to the Rexville Country Store for the two closest guesses that don’t overshoot the target.
[bookmark: _GoBack]     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. The Wonder of Words Book Club meets on Mondays at 2:00, and Children’s Story Time is on Fridays at 1:00. Homework Helpdesk will resume when our public use computers are back online. Apologies for any inconvenience. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
